
 
 

AREA COMMISSION APPOINTMENT FORM 
 

The Department of Neighborhoods maintains the database for the Area Commission members in the City of Columbus.   

The information on this form is used to process the Mayor’s appointment and ensure timely and accurate distribution of 

meeting notices, training opportunities, and other City activities.  Please complete all sections of the form with 

information about your recently elected/appointed commissioner within seven (7) days of the election/appointment.  

After completing and signing this form, please return it, along with the appointees resume and/or biography to 

your Neighborhood Liaison via email.  Please contact your Neighborhood Liaison with any questions or comments. 

 

Please Type 

Area Commission Name Franklinton Area Commission    

Please check 

appropriate box 

 

New appointment   

Reappointment  

Are there changes to this 

information? Yes    No  

 

First Name 

 

Pauline  

 

Last Name 

 

Edwards  

Title (i.e. officer / 

commissioner) 
Commissioner  

 

Address 

 

117 Meek Avenue  

 

City 
Columbus  

State Ohio  

 

Zip Code 
43222  

 

Home Telephone 
614-817-1377  

Mobile Telephone 614-271-2933  

Email Address PEdwards61@prodigy.net   

District/Designation Commissioner- Resident Seat  

Term Start Date 11/01/2019  

Term Expiration 10/31/2021  

Seat Succession Replaced Katelyn Jackson  

 

Area Commission Chair Signature _________________________________________ 

 

***ALL SECTIONS OF THIS FORM MUST BE COMPLETED*** 

 

 

mailto:PEdwards61@prodigy.net


 

S:\\ NeighborhoodServicesDivision\AC Appointment Form (2018) 

Please include a brief bio below: 

 

Pauline Edwards has been a resident of Franklinton for over 25 years.  She maintains an Associate’s Degree in 

Gerontology and a Bachelor of Science degree in Health and Physical Education. She retired from Blue Cross 

Blue Shield in 1997 and then worked at the Gladden Community House for nearly a decade. Pauline has been a 

long-time community advocate and served on many boards, including a previous term serving on the 

Franklinton Area Commission during the 1980’s and 1990’s.  She is currently on the Board of Directors at 

Lower Lights Christian Health Center and participates on a Mid-Ohio Regional Planning Commission 

(MORPC) committee.  She rejoined the Franklinton Area Commission so that she could be even more engaged 

in helping to improve the community; and is very passionate in helping to bring the growth and betterment 

happening throughout Franklinton to the north-of-Broad-Street region.  


